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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)

LEGAL REPRESENTATION SERVICES 

FOR

CHILDREN INVOLVED IN 

CHILD IN NEED OF ASSISTANCE (CINA), TERMINATION OF

PARENTAL RIGHTS (TPR) AND RELATED PROCEEDINGS

OS/MLSP-15-001-S
AMENDMENT NO. 3
May 13, 2015
Dear Prospective Offerors: 

This amendment is being issued to amend certain information in the above-named RFP. All information contained herein is binding on all Offerors who respond to this RFP. Specific parts of the RFP have been amended. The changes are listed below. New language has been double underlined and marked in bold (i.e. word), and language that has been deleted has been marked with a strikethrough (i.e. word). 

1.
Revise RFP ATTACHMENTS INDEX requirement for Attachment Y and add the following:

Special Instructions:  Include in the original Technical Proposal volume only, one (1) original of each form required to be submitted with the Technical Proposal. The original of Attachment U-2 shall be submitted with the original Technical Proposal in a separately sealed envelope marked “CONFIDENTIAL”. In addition to the original, a copy of Attachment S, Attachments Y and Y-1, and Attachment CC shall be included with each copy of the Technical Proposal. 

2.
Revise Section 5.5.3 Award Determination as follows:

In an attempt to maintain continuity of representation to children who are involved in CINA, Voluntary Placement, TPR, Guardianship and related Adoption Proceedings, for the final award determinations for existing cases only, preference will be given to Offerors that are current providers that wish to keep their current caseload, and but, do not wish to take on new cases, provided that award recommendation to such Offerors are determined to be in the best interest of and most advantageous to the State after evaluation of the Proposals.

Offerors are reminded that they must acknowledge receipt of all amendments issued against the RFP in their Transmittal Letter (see RFP §§ 1.18 and 4.4.2.3). If you require clarification of the information provided in this amendment, please contact me at (410) 767-7346, or via email at kristin.leonard@maryland.gov.






By,






Kristin Leonard






Kristin Leonard






Procurement Officer
